
COUNTY OF ALLEGAN 

NOTICE OF CLOSEOUT PUBLIC HEARING 
FOR MICHIGAN COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) FUNDING FOR 

CDBG CARES FUNDING PROJECT 

The Board of Commissioners of the County of Allegan will hold a closeout public hearing on 

Thursday, August 26, 2021 at 1:00PM at the County Services Building, 3283—122nd Avenue, Allegan, 

Michigan for the purpose of affording citizens an opportunity to submit comments and receive a final 

report on the completion of the CDBG CARES funding project CDBG grant.  

The CDBG grant provided funding of $129,252 to assist preventing, preparing for, and responding to the 

Coronavirus. Activities included disinfecting public spaces, protecting the public during elections, 

providing thermometer kiosks for public use, setting up of testing sites, and performing contact tracing.  

This was intended to benefit Allegan County residents based on urgent need, zero persons were displaced 

as a result of this project. 

Interested parties are invited to comment on the project in person at the public hearing or in writing 

through Tuesday, August 24, 2021 to administration@allegancounty.org. 

Citizens’ views and comments on the CDBG project are welcome. 

The County will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals with disabilities 

at the public hearing upon one (1) week notice. Individuals requiring auxiliary aids or services should 

contact the following in writing or by telephone:  

Robert J. Sarro, 

County Administrator, 

3283 – 122nd Avenue, 

Allegan, Michigan, 49010 

269-673-0239
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